
August 26, 2019
Dear Parents,

My name is Mrs. Myra Mays and your student is enrolled in my Math 1 class this year. I am looking forward to an exciting year. It is my goal to provide all students with an educationally challenging, yet fun, experience in my classroom. 

Please visit the course website at MaysMath.weebly.com. The home page has general information and attachments for students. The “Math 1” tab will have the information relating only to Math 1. I will continue to update and add information to the course website throughout the year. I hope that you find the website to be helpful and convenient. However, if you are unable to find what you need on the course website then you can contact me though email: mmays@wcpss.net.
Your student has brought home some information for you to sign and review together. Please take a look at the Welcome to Mathematics letter, and our classroom Discipline Plan. I have written these contracts to ensure that both the students and their parents understand how this course and classroom will run. If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me. 

I have high expectations of all my students. I am asking for your help to maintain these expectations by checking with your student periodically to make sure that his/her work is being done. Students have the opportunity to attend a weekly help session offered by the school called “Think-Tank Tuesday” to receive extra help for any of their subjects. 
Our annual Meet the Teacher/Open house is scheduled for Wednesday, September 4th starting at 6:00 PM; I am looking forward to meeting with you during this event. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Myra S. Mays
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